A REPORT ON WORLD CONSERVATION DAY - 28-07-2019

The World Conservation day was celebrated by the staff and students of
the department of Mathematics, SIVET College on 28-07-2019.

As part of the World Conservation day Tree planting was done near the
department of Mathematics in the college premises. All the staff members of the
department planted the tree saplings along with students.
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